
As much as we'd like to stay, our time at the lodge for this year has come to a close ~ a little earlier than we're 
accustomed. The time has flown by; we've been hopping with all of the projects on the docket this year, which 
have included: lodge enhancements, annual maintenance, building projects and flying in new boats and 
motors.  
 
Some of the improvement maybe more easily noticed behind the scenes that will help us with storage, 
organization and efficiencies, the end result, to provide a more comfortable and streamlined experience. We 
trust you'll enjoy our more spacious lounge now that our tackle shop has its own stand alone building and 
the improvements we've made.  

Enjoying a morning coffee in the caribou corner inside the updated guest lounge. 



This summer included framing in our new deluxe guest cabin and installing a metal roof. This build is a multi-
year project, with plans for its completion and to accommodate guests in 2022.  
 
In addition to this, we also had some add-on maintenance that we did not expect, with record breaking water 
levels, we had to locate/rebuild our arrival/departure platforms at the waterfront. Routine tasks such as 
quading supplies to the lodge took some more time as one of our 'roadways' were unavailable (we use a quad 
and trailer to move supplies, materials and food from the lake to the lodge).  

We wish you were here and despite our inability to host you this summer, we trust you'll enjoy the 
improvements we've been able to make prior to your arrival. 

If you're like us, you may be ready to move on from the conversation of COVID-19. Be that as it may, we want 
you to know that we are acutely aware of guest safety, comforts and needs. Hosting small numbers of people 
at our lodge make it easier for us to accommodate these measures. We've also kept this in mind by providing 
you with a cabin or suite that is exclusive for you/your group. We'll do the same for new bookings. That being 
said, we have a few spaces available next year and welcome you to extend an invitation to friends, colleagues 
or others who may be interested in our packages. 

We realize the global situation is evolving and different countries (including Canada’s individual Provinces and 
Territories) have imposed travel restrictions and we will be modifying bookings as needed.  

Until we meet, stay tuned for our next notes from the Arctic, and keep well. 
 

Your friends at Peterson's Point Lake Lodge  

Left Photo:  

 

New Guest Cabin framed in 

with metal roof. Metal 

siding in foreground to be 

installed. 

 

Right Photo:  

 

Turbo Single Otter on the 

shores of Point Lake out 

front of the lodge. The 16' 

aluminum Lund boats get 

strapped onto the side of 

the Turbo Single Otter. The 

external load is the only 

item that is allowed to be 

transported on the flight so 

transporting them is a big 

deal. We were glad to fly in 

two of the three boats this 

season, plans to fly in a 

third is slated for next year.   

PS. Ok, so it wasn't all work and no play. See page 3 for some photos that were taken when we were "off the 

clock" :D Good times were had and we wish you were here. 
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